
CJGT Covid Guidelines 

Out of caution for all players, spectators, volunteers, and course staff, we will follow 
these Covid Guidelines to keep everyone safe and protected. We will uphold state, 
local, and golf course guidelines, in addition to the following. It is the sole 
responsibility of each person present to make an informed decision about their 
attendance at a CJGT event. If a player does not feel comfortable playing in a 
tournament based on the guidelines in place below, please let us know. Read and 
discuss the following with your player. To participate in CJGT this summer, the 
following guidelines will need to be followed by all players and spectators: 

1. Players should wear a mask when at the clubhouse, including the check-in table 
and scorers table. Players should remain outside and spaced appropriately at all 
times. Spectators should not approach the player tables or be on the practice 
areas to help with social distancing.  

2. Concessions may not be available at courses, but if they are, we ask that players 
not enter the clubhouses for concessions. Snack bags will be provided to players 
at each event in place of lunch. Any additional snacks and/or water will need to be 
brought to the course by players. Water coolers will not be available on the 
courses. 

3. In place of shaking hands at the end of a round, players may use a “fist bump” or 
other congratulatory non-contact gesture instead. 

4. Players should listen for instructions on how to turn in scorecards from the 
volunteers at the scorers table. Only players and the assigned official scorer 
should approach the table. Players will be masked and spaced.  

5. We ask that players and spectators leave the course immediately after completing 
the scoring. Please do not gather at the clubhouse or surrounding area. All final 
scores can be viewed later on the CJGT website. 

These policies and procedures may be amended, changed, updated or deleted 
based on the course directives, the CDC guidelines, and the rules put in place by our 
state and local government. It is our goal to meet all of these guidelines while still 
providing the best tour experience possible. 

We thank you in advance for adhering to these policies and hope to have a great 
season!


